
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR 
GREENVILLE COUNTY PROGRAM YEAR 2019 

ANNUAL ACTION PLAN / CITY OF SIMPSONVILLE 
 

The City of Simpsonville participates in the Greenville County Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program and HOME Investment 
Partnerships Program funded by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development. The Greenville County Redevelopment Authority is preparing 
its Annual Action Plan for the 2019 program year (7/1/19-6/30/20).  
 
A public hearing will be held at the Simpsonville City Hall, located at 118 NE 
Main Street, Simpsonville, on Tuesday, February 12, 2019 at 6:30 PM. 
Community development and housing needs and activities eligible for funding 
under the CDBG and HOME programs will be discussed.  Public comment 
and proposals will be invited on the County's strategy for the City of 
Simpsonville, including objectives and projected uses of funds. An estimated 
$199,563 in CDBG fund and $82,218 in HOME fund will become available in 
July.  An estimated $40,000 in CDBG program income and $16,000 in HOME 
program income are also expected to become available through the program 
year.  Comments are also invited on past and present housing and 
community development performance and needs.  CDBG funds can be used 
to assist low and moderate income persons, prevent or eliminate slums and 
blight, or to meet an urgent community need where no other funding is 
available.   HOME funds are used to increase the supply of decent, safe, 
sanitary and affordable housing for lower income persons.  
 
Written comments may also be sent to John Castile, Executive Director, 
Greenville County Redevelopment Authority, 301 University Ridge, Suite 
2500, Greenville SC 29601, until Friday, May 10th, 2019. 


